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1.  Water- I have been informed by the State Division of Drinking Water that Woodville School District as well as the community will be out of drinking water for approximately two to three weeks. We will be providing drinking water for students and staff utilizing the five gallon bottled waters located throughout our campus.  We have acquired enough water dispensers for our students and therefore we will relocate the water coolers back to their original locations.  

2. Woodville Pledge -  Our first annual Pledge Day has been scheduled for Saturday, September 10th .  On behalf of the district, we invite you and your family to join us in this activity to kick off the new school year.  We are inviting everyone to sign our Woodville Pledge Banner as well. 

3.  Special Education -  Woodville  School will be implementing a new concept on the delivery of services for our students with special needs.  Tammy Bradford (Assistant Superintendent of Special Services from TCOE) has been consulting with our special education staff on the “learning centers” concept.  This delivery will include both “push –out” (students pulled out of class) and “push-in”(students  remain in class with support from RSP aide).  Mr. Villarreal and the special education staff are working to together to develop a schedule that will be distributed to all. In addition we have requested on site in-service training from TCOE on matters dealing with “students with special needs.” 

4. Williams Visitation – Our annual William’s Visitation is scheduled for August 25th. Mr. Villarreal will be handling this visitation.  It will be a visitation from TCOE.

5. All American Academic/Athletic Competition – I have scheduled a meeting for Friday, August 26th with a representative from All American. This will involve a short presentation on the implementation of this program.  If any staff member would like to attend this meeting , please let me know. Meeting is scheduled to last approximately forty-five minutes.  I am hoping to have at least four volunteers that will help me with the implementation. 


6. CELDT Testing -  Ms Salas is working in concert with Mr. Villarreal to schedule our annual CELDT testing.  Ms Salas has also scheduled a parent information meeting with all EL parents to explain CELDT testing, reclassification, progress monitoring of EL students, etc. This meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 24th, in the cafeteria. Meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m., child care with be provided for parents.

7. Classroom visitations – I will conduct classroom visitations  beginning on Monday, August 22nd.

Again, thanks for your continued support and cooperation in making this district a wonderful place for our students!

Mr. Navarro
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